
The Ministry of Social Development and Family 
Services wishes to inform the public that the 

St. Patrick East Local Board Office
will be closed to the public from
noon on Friday February 28, 2025

This is as a result of traffic restrictions due to This is as a result of traffic restrictions due to 
Carnival celebrations on High Street in the 

Borough of Siparia.

Regular office hours will resume on
Wednesday March 5, 2025.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.


